On site surge testing starting Monday 24 May 2021
[bookmark: _GoBack]Public Health England and the Director of Public Health Lancashire, Dr Sakthi Karunanithi, have asked all secondary schools in Burnley and Pendle to establish on-site asymptomatic surge testing in light of the increasing cases of Covid-19 in the local area. From Monday 24 May 2021 we will re-start on-site testing for staff and students who have signed up to be tested.  Your child will be sent for from a lesson to have one test during the week ONLY if we already have a consent form.  If your child has home testing kits this should still continue alongside this surge testing. At this stage we do not know if surge testing will continue when we return after the half-term break.  
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